
Paul Macari 

36 Buckstone Dell 

Edinburgh. 

EH106PG 

 

7th August 2022 

 

Dear Maggie 

Please accept this as confirmation that I wish to stand for the position of President and 

Chair of the board of SSL. 

I confirm I have no financial interest in the game of squash. 

I have confirmed with Watsonian Squash Rackets Club and ESSRA that if I am successful 

in being elected, I will resign as WSRC secretary and ESSRA president respectively. 

I look forward to discussing with you the next stage of the election process. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paul Macari 

 

 


